
St Joseph’s School, Moora 

Year 3 Requirements 2024 

Teacher: Mrs Eloise Boyd 

All of the following items are required for your child to begin the year.  It is very important that all children have the full list of 

items as described on the booklist in order to start the year. When students have missing, incorrect or non-matching items, 

learning and teaching can be interrupted. Please ensure that all items are presented on day one. Spares will be kept in the 

storeroom to be used by your child when needed. Any unused equipment will be returned to you at the end of the year. 

Please label all your children’s items: 
1 pencil case (large enough for 30cm ruler and 2 
pockets) 
2 packets of windup crayons 
4 black sharpies 
2 packets of textas 
2 packets of 12 coloured pencils 
1 wooden 30cm rulers (3cm wide) 
12 triangular jumbo or junior HB pencils 
2 red pencils 
3 erasers 
4 black Fine Line felt tip pens (0.4mm) 
1 packet of oil pastels 
2 pair of good sharp scissors  
4 coloured whiteboard markers 
6 UHU or Bostick glue sticks 35-40gm 
1 double hole pencil sharpener (with catcher)  
4 pack of highlighters 
2 large box of tissues 
2 display folders 
1 basic, solar-powered calculator 
2 plastic reading folders/document wallets 
8 named scrapbooks (no larger than 24x33cm) – please 
do not cover 
1 A3 20 Pocket Display Book 
1 set of OVER EAR HEADPHONES 
1 St Joseph’s School Hat 
1 school bag 
1 library bag 
1 water bottle  

A choice of any TWO of the following: 
1 roll of paper towel 
1 packet of oil pastels 
1 pallet of watercolour paint 
1 packet sandwich bags 
1 packet coloured cellophane 
1 packet coloured tissue paper 
1 packet of sticky tape 
1 packet of masking tape 
1 packet of black sharpies 
 
 

 

Other items, such as text books or online subscriptions for school and home use, are included in the Amenities Fee 

collected through the school fees. 

 

The P & F are responsible for the uniform orders and sales.  The Uniform Shop will be open on the week before term 

commences, please keep an eye on facebook for dates and times. Orders can be placed online and picked up. 

 

School starts again for students on Wednesday 31st January 2024 at 8.40am 

 


